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Order of Christian Initiation 
 

Have you or someone you know considered becoming part of the Catho-

lic Faith? 
 

Are you an adult or 16 years of age and not Baptized? 
 

Have you been baptized in another Christian Faith or have been Baptized 

a Catholic and have not received your Sacraments of Reconciliation, Ho-

ly Eucharist or confirmation? 
 

Are you planning a Catholic wedding but your fiancé is not a Catholic? 
 

Sessions begin on Thursday September 12th 2024 at 6:30 pm in the Ministry Center.  
 

Applications are available by calling: 708-974-3336 or by emailing at: 
        

     trzendzian@archchicago.org. 
 

There will be an in-person meeting scheduled in August to help answer your questions. 
          

         Deacon Tom & Linda Rzendzian 

Those Special Men In Our Lives 
  

  

  
   

   

  

  

  

  

  
  

  

John Barajas 

Bill Droel 

Bruce Essex  

John Essex  

Tom Fratto 

William A. Housey, Sr. 

 

We acknowledge the men in our lives who are or have 

been our fathers.  We also celebrate those husbands, 

sons, grandfathers, godfathers, uncles, brothers, and 

friends who have been like fathers to us.  
 

We pray for them on Father’s Day as we remember the 

love, kindness, and nurturing these men, young and old, 

living and deceased, have brought to our lives.  

We acknowledge the men in our lives who are or have been our fathers.  

Andrew Jankowicz, Sr. 

Andrew Jankowicz, Jr.  

William Knafus 

Dan LaRocco 

Rich LaRocco 

Jack Nelson 

 

Martin Nolan 

Amos Nolan 

George Popelka 

Kenneth Prorok 

Norman Rakowski 

Fr. Dave Straub 

Alvin Zurek 

Frank Zurek 

Henry Zurek  

John Zurek, Sr.  

John Zurek, Jr. 

Paul Zurek 

Raymond Zurek 

Walter Zurek 



                         Page Three  

  

  

  

  

  

  

     

There is a promise of marriage between: 
  

  I  —  ALBIN SMORON & EWELINA TOMECKA 

Dave Cody, Laura Barajas, Walter Kosinski,  

Joseph Toczynski, Patricia McEnerney, Jan Galatte,  

Joe Potocki, William Budig, Tony Werr, Mary Burkey, 

Carol Hannon, Michael Lundberg, Charles DeWilkens, 

Grace Maher, Sue Donofrio, Suzanne Varkalis,  

Roseann Kobal, Urszula Michalczuk, Katie Riley,  

Larry Herm, Jr., Władysław Parda, Franciszka Kojs,  

Kathy Hesser, Theresa McCasland, Sandra Polis,  

Nancy Montgomery, Marin McCarthy, Marti Patti, 

Mary Fitzpatrick, Bruce Schaffer, Jamie Reinke, 

Bill Galis, Sandy Nelson, Tom Fratto, Tom Davis, 

Denise & Rich Jandura, John Zimmermann,  

Robbie Lasica, Don Lasica, Max Lasica, Tom Mitchell, 

Sandy Garbauski, Kateri Garbauski, Marie Andrews, 

Iris Andrews, Joelee Macmaster, Carol Lovelace, 

Agnes Zarack, Richard Warfield, Margo Hannigan, 

Pamela Pribyl, Owen Sowatzkie, Joseph O’Keefe, 

Jennifer Weisennitter, Thomas Herkes, Geri Welch, 

Phyllis Faulstich, Fr. John Hurley, Doug Brannigan, 

Arlene O’Connor, Maria Styrczula, Mary Jo Diviney, 

Emiliano Contreras, Geraldine Dvojacki, 

Babies Richie and Benji Duncan, Rudy DeAngelis, and 

Nancy Lockwood. 

B A P T I S M A L  P R E P A R A T I O N 
All parents having a child in the near future are asked to 

attend ONE Baptismal class. It is mandatory that parents 

attend the baptismal preparation class before making 

arrangements for the Baptism. The Class is held in the 

Ministry Center building (Formation Room). Please call 

the office to make arrangements 708.974.3336, Press 0. 
  

The next Class is scheduled for 

       Tuesday, JUNE 25, 2024  ~  7:00PM 
  
                          

Katecheza przed Chrztem 

        25 czerwca, 2024, Wtorek ~ 7:00PM 
  

Jeżeli w najbliższym czasie planujecie chrzest swojego 

dziecka to prosimy o kontakt z naszym biurem 

parafialnym 708-974-3336, wew 0. Ponadto zapraszamy 

rodziców oraz chrzestnych na katechezę 

przygotowującą do tego ważnego wydarzenia. 

Katecheza jest prowadzone w języku angielskim. 
   

It is mandatory parents attend the baptismal 

preparation class first, then call the office to arrange 

the Baptism. The Baptismal Class is held in the 

Ministry Center. Call 708.974.3336, press 0 to sign up 

for this class. 

NOTE: There will be NO Baptism Class in July. 

  

  

  

   

  

 Please remember to pray for the following:  
  

JACK NELSON 

GERRI J. HELM 

MARIA PACURA 

STANISLAW BAFIA 

ROSE MARIE KUNZ 

JAN KROPLEWSKI 

CARMELLA KINSLEY 

PATRICIA MACEJAK 

Please pray for their souls and for  all the souls of the 

faithful departed 
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Sacred Heart Parish Picnic 2024 

Sunday, August 4
th

   
 

We are “on our way” building the committee teams and soon to be 

scheduling times for Volunteers at our picnic on August 4th.  The picnic committee will be in 

the Narthex before and after all the masses in JULY to sign up needed volunteers.  If you 

could spare an hour or so of your time, please stop and visit with us to schedule a time.  We 

love chatting and seeing you!   

 

Sponsorship contributions are coming in and we are so appreciative of the early donations!  

Your sponsorship may be dropped off at the Ministry Center Office in an envelope clearly 

marked “Picnic Sponsorship”.  If you wish to remain anonymous, please let us know at that 

time, otherwise your name will be acknowledged.  

 

Thank you again for your continued support and we look forward to 

another day of Fun and Fellowship with our Parish Family on August 4th! 

   Sacred Heart Picnic Committee 

 
 

PRAYER SHAWL GIVE-A-WAY— 

CELEBRATE OUR MISSION OF PRAYER SHAWLS 
  
  

The Prayer Shawl Ministry of Sacred Heart Parish will have a display of their 

handiwork after all Masses this weekend, June 22-23. This Ministry has 

been at Sacred Heart since 2010, and we have made and distributed over 

5,000 shawls. Each shawl comes with a special blessing and are free of charge. If you or 

someone you know is in need of a special ‘Embrace of the Lord,’ please take a shawl. At our 

bi-monthly meetings, we remember in prayer all who have received this gift. 

The display is on the front pews on the right side of the church. You can learn more about this 

Ministry from our members. We also welcome you to join us in this wonderful expression of 

gratitude, love and respect for all God’s people. 

 ROZDANIE SZALI MODLITEWNYCH 
Posługujący szalami modlitewnymi będą dostępni po wszystkich Mszach w dniach 22 i 23 

czerwca. Szale będą wystawione w przednich ławkach kościoła. Każdy szal jest 

pobłogosławiony i może być dany każdemu, kto potrzebuje objęcia Pana—dla osób szu-

kających pocieszenia podczas choroby, rozwodu, śmierci bliskiej osoby lub dla osób 

świętujących radosne wydarzenie, takie jak narodziny dziecka. Szale są rozdawane bezpłatnie. 

Po Mszy św. można porozmawiać z członkami naszej Posługi Szali Modlitewnych. 
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To RSVP for this event and to learn about other events throughout the Archdiocese of Chicago, 

visit https://events.blackthorn.io/en/DnDCa1K7/g/marian/marian-route-archdiocese-of-chicago-

4a2PDnqpMN/overview 

https://events.blackthorn.io/en/DnDCa1K7/g/marian/marian-route-archdiocese-of-chicago-4a2PDnqpMN/overview
https://events.blackthorn.io/en/DnDCa1K7/g/marian/marian-route-archdiocese-of-chicago-4a2PDnqpMN/overview
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NEW RULES FOR SPLIT THE POT 

GUARANTEED WINNER EACH WEEK 
 1.  Only registered parishioners are eligible to win weekly drawing. 

 If you are not registered with our parish, please come to our administrative office and we will be happy 

to register you. 

 2. You must play to win. 

 In addition to your regular weekly offering of at least five dollars, the cost of a split the pot entry for 

any given week’s drawing is also five dollars.  (There are separate envelopes for split the pot). 

 3.  There will be a winner every week. 

 Each week, a name is drawn from only those parishioners who participate in split the pot. Every week 

you play you are eligible to WIN. 

    Any questions, please call Renata Chlebak at 708 974-3336, Ex 247. 

NOTE: For those using the extra Split the Pot envelopes provided in back of church; please be sure to put 

your name and/or Envelope ID number. These envelopes are not preprinted, so we have no idea who you are. 

If you should ever have a problem with your contribution envelopes do not hesitate to call us and let us know. 

If you find that you are not able to use your regular Church envelope, you may use any type of envelope for 

your contribution, just be sure to put your I. D. Number (if you know it), your name, address, and amount 

enclosed. Thank you for your continued generosity! 

Split The Pot Drawing for the weekend of  

June 16, 2024  

  

WINNER I.D. CARD #1488    

  

   TOTAL FOR SPLIT THE POT IS $1,020.00 

REMEMBER ALL SPLIT THE POT RAFFLE ENVELOPES MUST BE RETURNED  

NO LATER THAN MONDAY. SINCE OFFICE IS CLOSED ON MONDAY YOU CAN DEPOSIT 

YOUR ENVELOPE IN THE OUTSIDE MAIL BOX. 

  Counseling By Fr. Rohrich 
   

 Counseling services are available with Fr. Bob Rohrich.  Anyone interested is asked to 

please call 630-257-9235 to make an appointment.   

 The available times are 10am, 11am, and 5pm, 7pm, 8pm and 9pm at the DePaul Center,  

212 Custer St, Lemont. 

 Father Bob counsels engaged & married couples, individuals for depression, anxiety, 

grieving, separation, divorce, and other personal problems. Cost for each session is $10.  

Early Transmission Date 
All articles for the July 7th bulletin needs to be submitted by noon on or before Thursday,  

June 27.   Please email your articles to:  ginnyj@sacredheartpalos.org 
(MS-Word, MS-Publisher ) 

Reminder:  All bulletin articles must be submitted six to ten days prior to the weekend published.  

All non-parish articles will be printed as space permits and with pastor approval. Any questions 

please call at 708.974.3336, Ex 211.              Thank You and God Bless!  Ginny 
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Saturday, June 22 
7:30 AM – Chester Cichon 

4:30 PM – Mary E. Mampreian, Rose Carroll, Kevin Henry, Stella & Stanley Staron,  

 Heather Ginden and Baby Charlotte Ginden, Mary Peters (57th Anniversary),  

 Special Intention for Amelia 
  

Sunday, June 23 

 8:00 AM – Arlene Kuzdas, Marge Kryczka, Jacenty & Zofia Fryzlewicz 

Special Intention for Ed & Melanie Karnia (47th Wedding Anniversary)  

  

10:00 AM – Betty B. Doyle, Dr. Louis Glunz, Joseph Sobczak, John & Bonnie Keane           

          Andrew J. Jankowicz, Sr., Special Intentions for Joseph Jankowicz (21st Birthday) 

Sacred Heart Parishioners 

  

12:00 PM – Aniela & Teofil Zieliński, Kazimierz Faryniarz (6th Anniversary), Agnieszka, Zygmunt,  

          Frank Zygmunt, Robert Zygmunt, Jan Rozalowski, Wladyslaw Staseczka,  

          Anna Ciezczak(23rd Anniv.) 

Special Intention for Mira, Tadeusz, Konrad and Wiktoria 
  

Monday, June 24 – James Szymakowski, Anthony Skimel, Arlene Kuzdas 

Dominic Barango (17th Anniversary), In Thanksgiving for the Dadas Family 

Tuesday, June 25 – Poor Souls in Purgatory 

Wednesday, June 26 – Sacred Heart Parishioners 

Thursday, June 27 – Joseph Panega 

Friday, June 28 – Poor Souls in Purgatory 

 Saturday, June 29 
7:30 AM – Healing Intention for MaryBeth Burke 

4:30 PM – Angelo Tuzio 

 Sunday, June 30 

8:00 AM – Arlene Kuzdas, Zofia Fryzlewicz, Special Intention for Joseph J. Ascolani 

Special Intention for Kim & Adam DuMoulin (25th Wedding Anniversary)  

  

10:00 AM – Carol Barbaric, Hattie Rekruciak, Kurt Enzminger, Hans Beyer 

Mike Hornbaker, Joseph Sobczak, Jack Nelson, Edward & Laverne Silekis 

Evelyn & Casimir Rekruciak, Theresa Janiak (22nd Anniversary)  

  

12:00 PM – Anna & Jan Tylka, Krystyna Pacanowska, Jan Rozolowski, Sacred Heart Parishioners 

Mass intentions need to be  

secured 1-2 weeks in advance.  

Sacred Heart Queen of Peace Prayer Group  

  

Join us for an hour of 
Rosary and  Divine Mercy 

Chaplet  

  

The group meets in the  

Church Chapel 

Every Tuesday  

6:00 pm 

  

  Ministers of Care  

      Needed !! 
  

 The Pastoral Care Department of 

Northwestern Palos Hospital is in 

urgent need of Catholic, Archdiocesan-mandated Ministers of 

Care to volunteer to distribute Communion to our Catholic 

patients. The opportunity to receive the Eucharist during a 

hospital stay is very important to our Catholic patients.  

  

  

Please volunteer to help! Contact Judy Scheveck (708) 923

-4029 (Judy.Scheveck@nm.org) for information. 
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Registration for the 2024-2025 Religious Education year is now open.   
We will once again offer two options:  The regular academic year is from September 

through  April.   

Registration forms are available online at:   

 https://sacredheartpalos.org/re-registration-forms/.  

 You can also register by mail, or at the parish office on Tuesday, Wednesday, and on Thursday, from   

9am - 5pm, and on Friday 9am—2pm or you can use the parish drop box daily 24/7. For more 

information call the Religious Education Office at (708) 974-3900. 

  

 Don’t Delay 
  

Register NOW! 
  

2024 - 2025 Religious Education  

 Faith Formation 

Tuition Fees 

  

1 child $340 + Book Fee 
  

2 children $500 + Book Fees 
  

3+ children $635 + Book Fees 
  

  

Book/Supply Fee - $25 per child 
   

Additional Fees:    

Grade 2 - Reconciliation/First Communion fee - $50 
  

 Grade 6 - Bible fee - $25  
  

Grade 8 - Confirmation fee - $75 
  

IS THE HEAT & HUMIDITY GETTING TO YOU? 
  

WANT TO KEEP COOL?   
  

THEN WHY NOT COME TO BINGO!! 

The Moscow Parish Center is AIR CONDITIONED!!  
  

  

 Not only will you feel cool and refreshed, but you will 

definitely have a great time playing bingo with a wonderful group of 

fun-loving people.  Besides possibly winning, this is also a perfect time 

to mingle with others while having a chance to socialize, maybe you’ll 

even see your neighbor, or better yet, get to meet a new friend.  The Sacred Heart Holy Name Society 

sponsors Bingo EVERY THURSDAY NIGHT in the Moscow Parish Center.   
 

Early Bird Game starts at 6:45 pm ~ Regular Game starts at 7:00pm 

  

Light Refreshments/Beverages ~ Wheelchair Accessible ~ A Non Smoking Facility 

 



CHARITABLE GIFT ANNUITY 
 As stewards of our faith, we can express our gratitude for the bread given to us from heaven and help 

ensure that God’s good work on earth continues by considering a charitable gift annuity. When you 

establish a charitable gift annuity with the archdiocese, not only will you receive fixed payments for life, 

but you can designate our parish as the remainder beneficiary. 

  

How It Works: 

· Make a gift of $10,000 or more to the Archdiocese of Chicago. Fund your gift annuity with cash or 

securities. 

· Receive fixed payments for life – for yourself or a loved one age 60 or older. Payment rates are based upon 

the age of the annuitant at the time you establish the gift annuity. 

· Enjoy immediate and future tax benefits, including a federal income tax deduction for a portion of your gift, 

if you itemize. You can schedule payments according to your financial needs, and a portion of each annuity 

payment will be tax-free (through life expectancy).  

· The funds remaining after your lifetime will support our parish or school – as designated by you. 
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STEWARDSHIP 

OF OUR RESOURCES 
  

  

  

  

  

AVERAGE:  $10,714.00/week 

  

JUNE 16, 2024  —  $11,785.41 
        
  

E-GIVING  — $562.00    

  

  

Thank You and God Bless You! 

  
 Sacred 

Heart Parish provides a safe and easy way to donate 

automatically to our parish. It is called E-Giving, also 

referred to as electronic giving. It is easy to sign up and 

provides our parish with a steady stream of income, even if 

you are unable to attend Mass because of vacation or other 

obligations. You have the option to give weekly, biweekly, 

monthly, or even make a one-time donation. 

You can have the donation withdrawn directly from a 

checking or savings account or you can donate by credit 

card. You have the option of donating to Sundays, Holy 

Days, Christmas, Easter, second collections and special 

campaigns like our Capital Campaign. Follow the prompts 

on our website under “Donations.” 

PASTORAL STAFF:  Rev. Jacek Wrona, Pastor Rev. Jarek Maciejewski, Associate Pastor 

Deacons: Dominic Andriacchi and Thomas Rzendzian 

Weekend Ministry:  Rev. Robert R. Rohrich, C.M.  Pastor Emeritus: Rev. Patrick M. Tucker 

Pastoral Associate: Elizabeth Droel     Director of Religious Education: Elizabeth Mikula 
    

R.E. Office in Moscow Center 708 974-3900, Ex 229  ~  FAX: 708 974-3922 

Directors of Music: John and Sue O’Keefe    Social Media: Paul Mikula 

 PARISH STAFF:  Director of Operations & Business Manager: Renata Chlebek 

Parish Secretary/Bulletin Editor: Ginny Jankowicz  Receptionist:  Barbara Aksamit 

Administrative Office: 708 974.3336, Press 0 

Anointing of the Sick:  First Monday of the month after 9:00 AM Mass or specific arrangement of priest. 
  

Baptism (in Polish):  First and third Sundays of each month at 12 Noon Mass (Maximum four allowed) and 

1:30pm (Maximum six allowed). 

Baptism (in English):  Second and fourth Sundays of each month at 1:30 PM (Maximum six allowed). 

Baptismal Preparation Class is held monthly. Baptism is scheduled after attending the class. Call 

708.974.3336 Press 0 or visit the Ministry Office to make arrangements for Baptism. 
 

Reconciliation:  Saturday, 3:15 PM—4:00 PM or appointment. 
 

Instruction in Catholic Faith:  Call the Ministry Office. 
 

Marriages:  Friday 4:00 PM, Saturday 12:00 PM and 2:00 PM.  Pre-Marriage instructions required. Arrange-

ments should be made, according to Archdiocesan policy, at least six months before the wedding. Date and 

time is not set at initial phone call, but must be confirmed by the officiating priest or deacon. 

MASS: Saturday: 4:30 PM (English)    Sunday: 8:00 AM and 10:00 AM (English) and 12 Noon (Polish) 

Weekdays: 9:00AM - Monday, Wednesday and Friday,  7:30AM. Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday 
  

Reconciliation: Saturday from 3:15 PM until 4:00 PM or by appointment. 
  

Office Hours: Tuesday, Wednesday, Thursday, 9AM to 5:00PM,  Friday, 9AM to 2:00PM 
  

Office is closed for lunch during the week from 12:30PM to 1:00PM  
  

Saturday,  9:00AM until 1:00PM on the First and Third Saturday. Closed Sunday and Monday 
  

Telephone:  (708) 974-3336  FAX (708) 974-3556 
 


